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Thanks to Lion Duane Hass for the excellent meal at our October 7th meeting. Also,
thanks to Lions Steve Weber and Chris Bickmann for the superb meal at our October 21st
meeting.

Donations were made to the following: (1) to the 6th graders at Humphrey Elementary for
the Deep Portage trip in January; (2) to Humphrey Elementary for the Accelerated Reader
program; (3) to the HLWW FFA to help cover expenses for the trip to the National FFA
Convention in Kansas City; and (4) Peer Helpers.

Any members interested in reserving a room for the Mid-Winter Conventionat at the
Marriott in Bloomington on January 14,15, and 16 should contact Lion Darrell Main by
our next meeting(Nov. 4th). The rooms must also be paid by the next meeting. The sooner
we make reservations the more likely the rooms will be blocked together for our club.

Congratulations to Lion Chris Bickmann on being installed as a new member of our Lions
club at our October 21st meeting. Lion Chris' sponsor was Lion Steve Weber. The
installation was performed by PDG Lion Darrell Main.

Our next meeting will be on Thursday, November 4th at our regular meeting place. There
will be a meal with this meeting. The cook for this meal will be Lion Chris Bickmann. The
meal will be at approximately 7:00 P.M. with the meeting at 7:30 P.M. The second meeting
will take place on Thursday, November 18th at our regular meeting place. A Board of
Directors meeting will take place at 6:30 P.M. with a regular business meeting to follow. So
far, no one has come forward to volunteer to cook for this meeting. If interested, please let
your intentions be known by the next meeting.

There are still 13 members of our club who have not paid their membership dues. If you
are one, please have it paid ASAP.



Happy birthday to the following H.L. Lion members who will be celebrating birthdays in
November: LaNette Thorson(3); former member Lion Lee Kaltved(7); Dan Fogarty(8);
Vern Lemke(16); Gloria Wheeler(19); Peggy Borders(21); Catherine Brezina(22); and
Verdell Stenberg(28).

You are all cordially invited to help
celebrate the marriage of Lions Joyce
Thorson and Dennis Massey with a reception
at the Howard Lake Legion on Saturday,
November 27th at 6:00 P.M.

Happy Hour will be from 6:00 until 7:00
P.M. followed by a buffet and a dance.




